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Florida Organization of Parents of Blind Children
Presents
FOPBC 2rd Annual SW Florida Bowl-a-Thon
Gator Lanes 7050 Crystal Drive, Ft. Myers
May 5, 2013
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Proceeds benefit Florida Organization of Parents of Blind Children. Our goal is to provide families the tools to succeed through education seminars covering Braille, advocacy, legislation, and mobility. We support Adventures in Blind Optimism Children’s Program and are very active in state-wide community outreach.

for additional information contact:
Lenora J. Marten, President
Florida Organization of Parents of Blind Children
fopbc@aol.com
904-229-9554
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